

Ambassador of India

Bijenik 152 b, 10000 Zagreb (Croatia)

H.E. Mr. Tomislav Tomašević Mayor of City of Zagreb 2 June 2021

Dear Excellency,

First of all, let me congratulate you on your election as Mayor of Zagreb. With your leadership I'm certain we will witness an increased cooperation between Zagreb and India.

I'm sending you this message in connection with the International Day of Yoga celebration in different parts of Croatia, since in 2015, the United Nations declared 21st June, the longest day in a year, to be celebrated annually as the "International Day of Yoga". Since then, our Embassy has been supporting for the 7th time Croatian experts and the city councils in celebrating IDY, which is confirmed at this point in following cities:

 Zagreb, Rijeka, Split, Osijek, Dubrovnik, Umag, Labin, Novigrad, Makarska, Hvar, Suhopolje, Virovitica, Slatina, Križevci, Korčula, Rab, Varaždin, Njivice, etc.

In this context I'm happy to invite you to the International Day of Yoga major celebration in Park Bundek coordinated by Yogacharyja Mr. Jadranko Miklec who has over 40 years of experience.

Our Embassy team and our partners, Zagreb City Office and Tourist Board, are in contact with the modality. Especially in this time of COVID-19 the positive effects of traditional systems such as Yoga are beneficial for boosting the immunity.

Apart from this proposal, I am also happy to inform you about connecting the businesses and people of our two countries. Any such ideas from your side would be most welcome.

Wishing you and other friends in Zagreb, health and happiness.

With assurances of my highest considerations.

Raj Kumar Srivastava